
 

 

NOTICE REGARDING CEMETERY LOTS 

IN THOMPSON TOWNSHIP CEMETERY 

SCHOOLCRAFT COUNTY 

 

This notice contains important information about cemetery lots in the Thompson Township 
Cemetery. Please read it carefully. 

It has come to the attention of the Township that some residents may not have proper deeds or 
titles for cemetery lots where their loved ones are to be laid to rest. State Law requires that we 
have correct and accurate ownership records before a burial can be authorized. Missing or 
mislabeled deeds could lead to complications and delays during already difficult times. 

To ensure a smooth process and honor your family’s wishes, we kindly ask all lot owners or heirs 
to locate and keep safe all cemetery deeds or titles. 

If you find that they are missing, the Township offers the option for affected residents to sign an 
affidavit to transfer the lots into their ownership. This will help us maintain accurate records and 
ensure that your wishes are respected when the time comes. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please reach out to the Township Clerk or Township 
Supervisor. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and your cooperation in keeping our cemetery records 
up-to-date. 

Sincerely, 

Thompson Township Board of Trustees 
P.O. Box 174 
Manistique, Michigan 49854 
(906) 341-5761 
www.thompsontownshipmi.com 


